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Task/Expectation: 
 
We have enjoyed another busy week in Year 3. The children are continuing to settle 
well into their new surroundings and have worked very hard on a variety of activities. 
 
We are also very pleased to see so many of our children joining a variety of extra- 
curricular clubs available to them now that they are juniors! 
Thank you for sending in photos of your children. They are now on display in our 
classroom and look lovely. We are waiting for a handful still to come in and look 
forward to being able to include these children on our display board as soon as 
possible. 
 
All children now have a school library book which they can bring home. Library book 
changing day will be every Wednesday. We have also encouraged the children to 
bring a book from home to read at school during quiet reading sessions if they would 
like to. 
 
Show and tell sessions begin next Wednesday 26th September (timetable attached) 
Hopefully your child will know which group they belong to! The theme is left open for 
children to talk about hobbies, interests, holidays or anything else they come up with. 
The aim is to encourage each child to speak with confidence to an audience about a 
subject they feel comfortable with. We welcome props, power point presentations etc. 
Talks should not last longer than ten minutes. 
 
You will be aware that we are visiting Flintham Show on Thursday 27th September. All 
children will need suitable footwear, a coat and a packed lunch. They can bring a 
maximum of £5.00 to spend at the show but this is optional. Children will be expected 
to look after their own money. 
 
The homework task this week is optional. We would like to encourage as many 
children as possible to have a go at entering an appropriate age group category for 
Flintham Show. All entries need to be in school by Wednesday 26th September. They 
will then be taken up to the exhibition tent from school and will be on display during 
our visit. (Please see the details sent out last Friday for more information) 
 
Times table tests continue to take place every Wednesday. Thank you for 
encouraging your child to have their yellow times table book in school for that 
day. 
 
Many thanks,    
 
 

Please return optional homework by: 26/9/18 

 


